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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 
 

                                    Joey 
 
 

 
For sitting so beautifully in Phonics and 

showing good listening on the carpet 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Early Years 

 

We have had an exciting week in Early Years 
where we began our new topic ‘Do Dragons 
Exist?’ 

 

We came in on Monday wearing fabulous 
costumes for our Medieval banquet and we had 
our photos taken with our amazing shields.  

 

We have been playing with the castle and figures 
in our small world area as well as painting 
dragons and helping to make a castle for our role 
play area. 

 

We would like to thank you for your co-operation 
in sending food for our banquet, as well as 
providing such lovely costumes and some very 
impressive shields! We shall be displaying them 
in the classroom and inside our castle role play 
area. 
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